December 10, 2009

Mr. Bill Williams Williams Electric 188 Browder Road Springtown, TX 76032

Dear Mr. Williams:

I would like to thank you for the fine service you provided for the electrical work on City Life Church.

I appreciate your attention to details, workmanship, and your commitment to completing the job as schedule.

Thank you for the Christian ethics displayed by your employees on the construction site. It has been a pleasure working together and I look forward to future projects together.

Sincerely,

Shelby Holly

Holly Construction